
Submitter: Dylan Stoddard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail-in voting helps disabled people, the elderly, military veterans, people with busy 

jobs, people who are sick, and so many others participate in American democracy. I 

live in Bend and November can have horrible snow and rain. Waiting in long lines in 

those elements is unnecessary and will cause some people not to vote at all. Mail-in 

voting is such a great option and has worked really well in Oregon for years with 

virtually no cases of fraud. Taking this away would be un-American, anti-freedom, 

and bad for American citizens.  


